

David Ballantine
Deputy Chief Counsel

March 28, 2012

Committee Secretary
Senate Standing Committees on Environment and Communications
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Australia

Re: Australian Anti-Siphoning Legislation

Dear Members:

This letter is submitted to draw attention to the attached letter submission dated October 3, 2011 regarding The Broadcast Services Amendment (Bill 2012) which has been scheduled for inquiry and report on April 11, 2012.

Very truly yours,

David Ballantine Vice President and Associate General Counsel ESPN International